
 
 
 
 
 
May 25, 2024 
 
Re: Street Closure Notification for the Norwalk 5K Run 
 
Dear Residents, Local Businesses, and Community Organizations, 
 
The City of Norwalk would like to notify you regarding its 1st Annual Norwalk 5K Run.  
The event will take place on Sunday, June 2, 2024, from 7:00 a.m. to  
11:00 a.m. and starts at the Norwalk City Hall Parking Lot. This fun community event 
will include a Children’s 1K Dash, 5K Run, Runners Village, food trucks, live music, 
and more.  
 
To ensure a safe event and allow for the proper set up of traffic control equipment 
and the overall safety of event attendees, the following streets will be closed from  
5:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. on Sunday, June 2, 2024*: 
 

• Civic Center: East of Norwalk Boulevard and east of Bloomfield Avenue 
o Norwalk Manor residents may utilize Rancho Drive to enter/exit the 

property. Bloomfield Avenue (northbound lane) will be open for both 
Norwalk Manor and Solterra residents only. This entrance will not be 
open to through traffic. 

• Avenida Manuel Salinas: South of Imperial Highway and south of Civic Center 
Drive 

• Bloomfield Avenue: South of the Solterra Apartments driveway and north of 
the Norwalk Community Hospital driveway 
 

*Traffic control equipment may be placed in advance of the street closures listed 
above. 
   
If you have any questions on the above street closures, feel free to contact the 
Recreation and Park Services Department at (562) 929-5702 or by email at 
recreation@norwalkca.gov.  On the day of the race, you may also utilize the phone 
number above for immediate assistance.  
 
For information on the event, visit www.norwalk.org/5krun.  Thank you for your 
support of City of Norwalk community events. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Sonia Batres 
Recreation Superintendent                               Enclosure: 5K Route and Event Flier 

mailto:recreation@norwalkca.gov
http://www.norwalk.org/5krun

